PSECU has relocated to our new location room #113 of the Student Memorial Center, in between the juice bar and the Reighard Multi-Purpose Room. Come check out our new office. We are open Monday-Thursday 9:00 am-4:00 pm and Fridays from 9:00 am-3:00 pm.

Save the date for our Relocation Celebration!

"PSECU's Relocation Celebration" is scheduled for Wednesday,
September 12th from 11:30 am – 1:30 pm. There will be food, games,
& prizes. The more students, faculty and staff that attend the larger
our donation will be to the Campus Cupboard!

Have questions or need information contact Kristyne Schonhaut at kschonhaut@PSECU.com or call 717-777-2618